
From: Angharad Wynne <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos Project 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
I’m writing to express my support for the Atmos Project to be included in the 
neighbourhood plan. 
As someone professionally involved in place making, this project strikes me as a 
considerable asset to the development of Totnes and of great value to the 
community. I'm new to this region, and in considering somewhere to settle, it is 
innovative, community focussed projects such as these that have been one of the 
greatest attractions to this locality. 
 
I hope it will be sincerely considered for its merits and its capacity to support Toness 
thrive as a community focussed place of strong ethical values. 
 
Faithfully 
 

Angharad Wynne 


